## SHAUN DAVIES MP



Ruth Ross CEO, Shropshire Chamber of Commerce Trevithick House Stafford Park 4 Telford TF3 3BA 29 September 2025

Dear Ruth,

Thank you so much for your kind congratulations to me on my recent appointment as Private Parliamentary Secretary to the Secretary of State for Defence. Your words of support and encouragement are greatly appreciated.

The new role presents both a significant responsibility and an exciting opportunity to serve our community and country. I am committed to working diligently to fulfil the duties associated with this position and am grateful for the confidence placed in me.

Thank you once again for your thoughtful message.

Best wishes.

**Shaun Davies MP** 

Member of Parliament for Telford (Labour)